






(2) Fecal coliform / E.Coli. Fecal coliforms and E. coli are bacteria whose presence indicates that the water may be
contaminated with human or animal wastes. Microbes in these wastes can cause short-term effects, such as diarrhea,
cramps, nausea, headaches, or other symptoms. They may pose a special health risk for infants, young children, and people
with severely compromised immune systems.

Nitrates: As a precaution we always notify physicians and health care providers in this area if there is ever a higher than 
normal level of nitrates in the water supply. 

Lead: Lead in drinking water is rarely the sole cause of lead poisoning, but it can add to a person's total lead exposure. All 
potential sources of lead in the household should be identified and removed, replaced or reduced. 

Some people may be more vulnerable to contaminants in drinking water than the general population. Immuno-compromised 
persons such as persons with cancer undergoing chemotherapy, persons who have undergone organ transplants, people with 
HIV/AIDS or other immune system disorders, some elderly, and infants can be particularly at risk from infections. These 
people should seek advice about drinking water from their health care providers. EPA/CDC guidelines on appropriate 
means to lessen the risk of infection by cryptosporidium and other microbiological contaminants are available from the Safe 
Drinking Water Hotline, which can be reached at (800) 426-4791. 

The City of Oakridge Water Department works around the clock to provide top quality water to every tap. We ask that all 
our customers join with us in helping protect our water sources, which are the heart of our community, our way of life, and 
our children's future. Please call our office if you have questions at (541) 782-2258. 

The City of Oakridge is an equal opportunity, affirmative action institution committed to cultural diversity and compliance with 
the Americans with Disabilities Act. 






